


March 2022


Another busy month, we are hopeful that the worst of the 
wet weather has been and gone, as we write this it is 
lovely sunshine! A couple of reminders please make sure 
that the gate is shut at all times, if you see it open 
please shut it and if you see someone struggling with the 
gate please give them a hand. If you attended the first 
aid course in January, please collect your certificate from 
the office and if you haven’t done so already please could 
you pay £40 - unless you are a coach. 


Saturday morning riders - please be aware that this 
session only happens when possible, we try our very best to 
run it weekly. But please confirm before every session with 
Peggy via text or email as it is very dependent on 
volunteers and other commitments. 


A date for your Diary - The EASTER FUN DAY! Please 
keep Saturday 16th April 10am - 1pm free! This is open to 
absolutely everyone so please share it and let friends and 
family know. We will also need some volunteers to help run 
the day please sign up on the list outside the office if you 
are able to help. More information to follow please keep an 
eye on social media. 


The Brook Social group is now up and running on 
alternate Tuesdays from 11am - 1pm. A mixture of different 
activities including art, music, games etc followed by 
lunch and a chat. Please get in touch if you would like to 
attend via email (ermevalleyrda@gmail.com) it a group 
designed to be accessible to all - we look forward to 
welcoming you. 


mailto:ermevalleyrda@gmail.com


The Happy hoof club will have another film night on a 
Monday 21st March at 6pm, they are then planning a 
walk on the moors and a social gathering at Ivybridge 
brewing company. 


We are looking for some volunteers to join a working party 
on the Easter holidays, helping to tidy fields, poo pick and 
general yard maintenance. Please get in touch with Peggy 
if you think you might be able to help out. 


Dates: 


9th March - NO RIDING 

19th March - NO RIDING

21st March - First Aid (full)

21st March - 6pm Happy Hoof club film 
night. 

11th April - 24th April - Easter Holidays 

11th April - Directors Meeting 

25th April - First session back 

27th April - NO RIDING

27th April - Regional Showjumping

1st-2nd May - ICC Dressage (team will be 
selected)

17th May - Regional Dressage at Lakefield 

30th May - Half term 



